
Returning to 

School Social 

Story



Less people are getting sick from the Covid virus, so places, like 
schools, are opening again. We want to keep everyone safe and 
healthy at school, so we have some new rules to follow. 



We need to follow the arrows to physically distance from others 
at school. Physical distancing means we need to keep a bigger 
space between others (like a hockey stick apart). For now, we 
must be careful not touch anyone at school until it is safe.



We will not be able hold hands, hug, or 
high-five others at school until it is safe to. 



Not all students will be coming to school every day. 

Students will be arriving and 
leaving at different times.



Some things in the school may be closed for awhile, such 
as the gym, hall, or library.



Water fountains will also be closed for now, but you can still 
bring your water bottle! Remember to bring your water bottle 

to school full. You can refill at the sink in your classroom.



You will be 
washing 
your hands
throughout 
the day.  
Wash while:
*Singing ABC s
*Counting to 20 
slowly



Some people may wear a face mask.



There will only be 
1 person allowed 
in the bathroom at 
a time.


